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Week ending  16th December 2016 

Welcome to what will be the last newsletter of this term and year!  As 

ever, a very busy week here at Bocking with lots of exciting  Christmas 

activities taking place.  

Thank you those of you who came along to our Carol service on  

Monday and to Carols by candle light on Tuesday evening.  It was 

lovely to see so many of you at both of these events. 

The children have enjoyed their Christmas lunch this week.  A big 

thank you to the kitchen staff for all their hard work in making this 

such a great lunch for the children.   

The choir sang at Larchwood Residential home this week to entertain the residents with  

some carols.  

It was fantastic  to see the children in their Christmas jumpers today.  Thank you for the 

donations these will go towards supporting Save the Children.  We have raised over 

£200 for Save the Children.  

Thank you to the Friends this week who have supported the Carols by Candlelight    

evening and supplied the crackers for our Christmas dinner and helped set up the hall for 

the children’s dinner on Thursday.  

 

 

 

We say good bye and good luck to Mrs Axon-Eaves 

and Mrs Childs as they leave Bocking to start their 

new venture.   A big thank you to them both for all 

they have done for the  children of Bocking .  

On behalf of all the staff we wish you a very 

Happy Christmas and very best wishes for a 

Happy and peaceful 2017.  

The Friends will be holding a stall 

on  Tuesday 20th after school      

selling reindeer food, reindeer hot 

chocolate, Santa sweets and festive 

cakes and biscuits  Don’t forget to 

bring along some pennies to have 

an end of term Christmas treat.  
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Congratulations this week to……. 

Imogen in EYFS  for  growing in confidence and 

trying her best. 

Alfie in Year 1 for  his writing of the Christmas story.  

Alfie D in Foxes for his amazing effort in all he does.  

Ethan D in Badgers  for setting an example to others.  

Maggie in Year 3 for  working hard every day in every les-

son.  

EVERYBODY in Year 4 for  their interpretation of the Grand 

Canyon and use of colour in artwork.  

Hannah P in Year 5 for her determination in everything she 

does. 

Marley in Year 6 for always being ready for learning.  

Dates for the term ahead 

 

 

NON PUPIL DAYS FOR 2017/2018 

4TH SEPT/ 2ND JAN/ 19TH FEB/ 25TH 
MAY AND 20TH JULY 

 

Back to School Thursday 5th January  

21st January Friends Quiz Night 7pm start 

7th February Valentines Disco 

3rd March—Dress up day for World Book Day 

8th March Children's University Graduation 

14th March and 16th March TLC’s 

 

 

Monday  

Tuesday LAST DAY OF TERM  

Wednesday NON PUPIL DAY 

Thursday THURSDAY 5th JANUARY  

Back to School 

Friday    

 

Monday 

19th December 

Chicken Italienne – chicken breast topped with tomato 

sauce/cheese 

Wholegrain and white rice/salad bar 

Autumn fruit crumble with custard 

Or muller yoghurt 

Tuesday 

20th December 

Sausage and chips/baked beans 

Vegetarian nuggets 

Cheese or beans jacket potato 

Ice cream tubs 

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday   

The salad bar is available every day, along with fresh fruit, yoghurts, milk and 

water.  


